
Progress Update
• Piers one, two, and three on the new bridge over Candies Creek have 

been completed. The contractor is currently working on pier four. 

• Natural gas relocations are 93% complete. 

• The first phase of water and sewer relocations are complete. 

• Electrical relocations are underway from the beginning 
of the project to Paul Huff Parkway.

• The first phase of grading is 95% complete. 

• The first phase of storm drain installation is complete. 

Anticipated Schedule
• Utility relocations will continue (Natural Gas, Sanitary 

Sewer, Water, Electrical, Communications, etc.).

• Installation of new asphalt base, binder and curb-&-gutter will continue.

• The contractor will begin work on piers five and six 
for the new bridge over Candies Creek. 

• Once all six bridge piers are complete, the 
contractor will begin work setting beams. 

• During the winter months, the majority of work will be 
bridge construction and continued utility relocations.
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